
 
 

News from the PTA 
Spring Term 2023 

Your PTA needs you! 

Many Thanks to those who were able to join us a our 
last meeting. 

If you weren't able to make to make the meeting but 
are interested in volunteering please do get in touch. 

Our fundraising events can't run without your 
support whether its baking a cake, serving 

refreshments or volunteering at movie club, your 
support is invaluable! 

So far this year we have already purchased Maths 
resources for KS1 and English and Geography 

resources for KS2. 

We have also been able to provide additional 
equipment for our fantastic Forest School facility and 
lots of cooking equipment which has enabled us to 

run an after school cookery club for 
Yrs 1 & 2. 

Bags 2 School 

Bags 2 School bags will be coming home in the next 
week - perfect timing for a pre-Easter clear out! 

Bags are to be returned to school on the morning of 
Thursday 23rd March. 

Please do not bring them back earlier than this as 
we do not have anywhere to store them. 

The PTA receive money based on the weight of the 
bags. 

http://uk.bag2school.com/ 

They accept the following items; Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s 
clothing, paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around), 
handbags, hats, bags, scarves, ties, jewellery, lingerie, socks, 
belts, soft toys, household linen, curtains, towels & bedding 

(bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers). 
They will not accept any school uniform, duvets or pillows. 

Easy Fundraising 

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online 
- from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you 

could be collecting free donations for Escrick PTA? 

There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready 
to make a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, 
ASOS, thetrainline and M&S – it doesn't cost you a 

penny extra! 

It's as easy as 1, 2, 3... 

1. Head to 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/esc 
rickcofepta/ and join for free. 

2. Every time you shop online, go to 
easyfundraising first (or download the app) to 
find the site you want and start shopping. 

3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make 
a donation to your good cause for no extra cost 
whatsoever! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and we are 
really grateful for your donations. Also as a 
registered charity we receive GiftAid on all 

donations which means even more money can be 
raised! 

Movie Club (Yrs 1 6) 

Movie Club will be taking place on Friday 10th 
March from 3.15 – 5.15pm. 

This half term our movie is Matilda: The Musical. 
Tickets are £5.00 which includes a drink and snacks, 

and can be purchased from the 'shop' on 
School money. 

Mothers Day Gift Shop 

This years Gift Shop will take place on 17th March. 
Children can bring in some money to treat the 

'Superwomen' in their lives! 

Gifts are £4 each & every child will get a chance to 
visit throughout the morning. 

We will be open from 8.15am for those who want 
to visit before school begins 

School Disco 

**Back by popular demand! ** 
We will be having an Easter disco on 

Thursday 30th March. 
Reception & KS1 - 5 -6pm 

KS2 - 6.15pm -7.15pm 

More details to follow soon! 

 
Dates for your diary 

10th March - Movie Club 
17th March - Mothers Day gift shop 

23rd March - Bags 2 School 
30th March - Easter Disco 
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